
 
From:    Julie H Camp 
To:    Payroll Reps 
Subject:  Retirement of e‐Payroll system 
Sent:    Friday, October 21, 2011 10:16 AM 
 
 
 
Attention: Payroll Representatives  
 
With the recent transition of biweekly payrolls to the Kronos MyTime system and the 
monthly/academic payrolls to payments from personnels, there is no longer a need for 
campus units to access the e-Payroll system. Therefore, access to the e-Payroll website 
(http://www.epayroll.uga.edu/) will be retired as of October 31.  
 
If you have e-Payroll issues that need to be resolved, please contact Christy Coddington 
(706-542-6971 or ccodding@uga.edu). 
  
University of Georgia 
Payroll Department 
424 E. Broad Street 
Ste. 205 
Athens, GA  30602-4215 
(706) 542-3431 
(706)542-6779 - fax 
 


